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We should require anyone desiring to get a drivers license in OREGON to go to 

classes in order to learn English before obt privilege such as a license. 

 

I personally at 60 years old have been working on learning Spanish for my benefit so 

that I can communicate with various people that I wish to communicate with. If a long 

term native can learn Spanish, a person coming into our country for their benefit can 

do the same. I know people here who have been here for 20 years and have not 

been willling to assimilate fully into this “ Great experiment.”. 


